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Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Francis R. Fannon will
travel to Toronto March 4-5.

During his trip, Assistant Secretary Fannon will meet with senior Canadian
officials and international energy and mining ministers as well as private
sector representatives to discuss good governance in the extractive sector
and regional cooperation on energy issues. He will participate in the
International Mines Ministers Summit, which focuses on resources in the
energy sector.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr.
Additional information is available on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
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